
Approval of the Interlocal Agreement between the City of Denton and 
Denton Independent School District for Storage Space

March 2, 2021

SUMMARY:
This item requests approval of the Interlocal Agreement between the City of Denton and the Denton 
Independent School District for the use of storage space in the city-owned warehouse located at 651 S. 
Mayhill Road. 

BOARD GOAL:
Growth & Management - Demonstrate effective and efficient management of district resources.

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION:
None

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:
The District wishes to temporarily store items in the City’s warehouse per this agreement as the needs 
arise.

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES:
This Interlocal Agreement will allow the District to utilize storage space within a city-owned warehouse 
at 651 S. Mayhill as needed. This agreement can be terminated at any time.

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS:
Payment for storage space usage will be paid through the General Fund. The fees will be paid monthly. 

BENEFIT OF ACTION:
The District will have the option to utilize additional storage space within the City’s warehouse as 
needed. 

ALTERNATIVES:
The alternative would be for the District to find an alternate storage space elsewhere.

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:
It is recommended that the Interlocal Agreement between the City of Denton and the Denton Independent 
School District be approved.

 STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE:
Paul Andress, Executive Director of Operations

ATTACHMENT:
Interlocal Agreement between the City of Denton and Denton ISD

APPROVAL:
Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation: _______________________________________ 

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent: ____________________________________________

Signature of Superintendent: _____________________________________________________________


